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24th September 2024 
 

 

YEAR 11 ‘BLOOD BROTHERS’ THEATRE TRIP 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
As part of the English Literature GCSE pupils currently study ‘Blood Brothers’ by Willy 
Russell. We would like to offer your child the opportunity to visit the Grand Theatre in 
Wolverhampton to watch ‘Blood Brothers’ to support them with their study of the play.  
 
The performance will take place on the evening of Thursday 23rd January 2025.  
 
We envisage that the maximum cost of the trip will be between £25 and £35, depending on 
the number of pupils that attend, to include the price of the tickets and coach transport to and 
from the school. In the first instance we are asking for a deposit of £15 to secure a place and 
then the final cost can be calculated.    
 

Though we will confirm timings closer to the time, coaches will leave the school at 

approximately 5.30pm and will arrive back at school at around 11.30pm. If you would like your 

child to take advantage of this visit, please make an initial payment of £15 to secure your 

child’s place no later than Friday 11th October; our preferred method of payment is via 

ParentPay. If you need any assistance with this, please email finance@corbetschool.net.  

 

In the event that the trip is oversubscribed, we will draw names to ensure that spaces are 

given out fairly. Any pupil who is unsuccessful at this stage will receive a full refund. 

 

As I am sure you will appreciate, the school expects the highest standards of behaviour from 

any pupil participating in any trip or visit; should we have any cause for concern about the 

behaviour of your child, the school reserves the right to decline to take your child. Should your 

child demonstrate unacceptable behaviour in school or poor attendance levels after being 

given a place on the trip, the school reserves the right to withdraw them from the excursion 

and any money paid to that point may be lost.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs H Ashton 

Second in English  
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